
Welcome to our second E-Learning newsletter. 
 

This second edition of our E-newsletter is packed full of articles on what’s been happening at Brookvale Groby               
Learning Campus since we closed to all except the children of Key Workers.  
 

I would like to thank you for all you are doing to support each other during these difficult times.  
 

Staff picture messages have been made into both a collage (see page 2) and a fantastic video which can be viewed   

by clicking here:  https://youtu.be/Wa0CH0D94BE  
 

Stay safe and well. 
Best wishes, 
Mandy Bearne 

Our staff (and Banksy, Mr Lishman’s cat) are working from home to provide             

remote learning and keeping the campus running! 
 

Please follow us on: 

Facebook (@BrookvaleGrobyLearningCampus)  
or Twitter (@BrookvaleGroby) 
Please note that important information will always be shared 
with parents by email, so if you are not on Twitter or Facebook then you will not miss 
anything crucial. Nevertheless we warmly welcome you to join our online community! 

 

https://youtu.be/Wa0CH0D94BE?fbclid=IwAR3g_jJ2VpKc4bDSBpxXCp9WATvgRkLzLlWE5STHuRytH5lqvatpk5IatBM


Picture messages from our fabulous staff: 



 

RAINBOWS AND HEADBANDS 

Mrs Beeston has been busy making glass 
rainbows as well as doing her school class 

work.  She has also been making                 
headbands for the NHS... a joint exercise; 
Mrs Beeston made them and her lovely 

87 year old Mum sewed on all the 
buttons.  Her Mum, a lady who was a 
child in World War 2, was happy to do   

her bit to support our NHS!  Next           
project is masks, scrub bags and scrubs!    

 

WELL DONE BOTH! 

BGLC donated 150 bags of 
Cadbury’s Mini Eggs to the 
ITU department at the LRI 
and also delivered some to 
LOROS and Rainbows too! 

 

BGLC appreciate everything the staff are doing on the             
frontline! Kerry-Anne Prosho; Senior Sister, Critical Care,  
at the LRI, said 'Thank you, they are going down a treat!' 



Students can design a banner which thanks and shows support to the NHS and key workers, for their dedication and hard 

work during this pandemic, and have a chance of their winning design to be displayed on our tennis courts! 
 

To enter, students simply need to take a photograph of their completed worksheet and email it 

to hello@fsedesign.co.uk  and canderson@brookvalegroby.com alongside their full name, age and details of their school.  

If pupils do not have a printer at home, FSE are more than happy to accept photographs of entries drawn on plain paper! 
 

DOWNLOAD WORKSHEET HERE 
 

The closing date is Friday 8th May at 5pm! Winners will be announced on Monday 11th May!  

HERE ARE SOME OF THE ENTRIES SO FAR: 

Sophie Preston aged 11 Two entries from Mya Watts aged 13 

Archie Watts aged 13 Harriet Smith aged 12 Hana Khan aged 13 

mailto:hello@fsedesign.co.uk
https://fsedesign.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0e67e8cef3a2b73ffa545be13&id=fce9f8a04b&e=c970391741


SCIENCE 
 

Bringing the FUN into learning and her Google Team Meetings,  
Ms Hawke pictured right - BGLC’s very own fun loving Flintstone!  

Examples of students’ Science work whilst at home: 

Circuit modelling is Lewis Benfield in Year 10 

Harriet Smith aged 12 

BGLC supports our NHS workers 
 

In order to support the magnificent efforts of the 
NHS, the Science faculty at the BGLC were able             

to donate a lot of personal protective equipment,               
usually worn by students performing experiments 

in the science labs. All the new and unused               
equipment, including goggles, disposable gloves 

and plastic aprons were delivered to the NHS                
distribution centre at the start of lockdown.                

Even though our equipment is not medical grade            
it was most gratefully received. 

Poster by Joe Duff in Year 7 

THANK YOU posters created by  
children in school during lockdown 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Top left: Angel Darcy Year 7. Bottom left: Sam Unwin Year 8. 

Above: Grace Unwin Year 10  



SPORTING ACHIEVEMENTS! 
Raising money and keeping fit was the perfect combination for these students: 

Check out the BGLC PE Team video message: 

https://youtu.be/5-xp2GTPYeY 
 

Stay Safe - Stay Active - Stay Strong - Keep Smiling - Work Hard  
and ……………. we’ll get through this together! 

#StayActive 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Connor Evans 

Connor Evans, Year 7, decided to take part in the 2.6             
challenge on Sunday 26th April 2020, to try and raise 

money for the ‘Fragile X Society’. This is a charity that is 
very close to his heart. He took on the mission of running 
2.6 miles twice (5.2 miles), followed by a 26 mile bike ride 

along the outskirts of Leicestershire. 
 

Throughout the day, updates and pictures were made on 
his JustGiving web page. This allowed people to support, 

follow and sponsor him on his journey. 
 

In total he raised £556! 
 

We are extremely proud of his efforts during such a                  
difficult time and now he can look back and know he                  

did something truly wonderful. 

WELL DONE Connor! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Hannah Wozencroft 

On 18th April, Year 9 student Hannah Wozencroft was                   
supposed to do the LOROS Twilight Walk with her Mum, 
however, due to the lockdown, this was amended to the             

Twi-night In, where instead of the walk you had to do 10,000 
steps, well she smashed it! She went for a 5K run in her 

LOROS vest in the morning, followed by taking part in the 
events live stream via YouTube, these included Zumba and 

Clubbersize! 
 

Her target was to raise £100, she smashed that as well, her 

total raised currently stands at £360! 
 

Hannah's gymnastics classes are also currently cancelled due 
to the social distancing measures, but it has not stopped her 

practicing in the garden! 
 

WELL DONE Hannah! 

https://youtu.be/5-xp2GTPYeY?fbclid=IwAR1zX2htiSqKNJr5kncBLNYGg3H6nrBYjFLw-lckRunNrgY_PDv2X4BFCPM
https://twitter.com/hashtag/StayActive?src=hashtag_click


 BGLC takes on the “26 Challenge”  
in PE lessons    

Sunday April 26th should have been the 40th London Marathon, a day when lots of 
money is raised through people running in the event for different charities.  Due to the 
current pandemic and postponement of the event many charities are missing out on 
vital donations and money needed to keep the charities running.  Due to this the “26 
Challenge” was created, Mrs Wiles, who was meant to be running the London                     
Marathon for LOROS, started her challenge by running 12.6km to LOROS and back, she 
then went on to cover 26 miles of running and rowing along with 260 repetitions of 
different exercises during the week.  She also set her students 
the challenge to complete their own “26 Challenge” during PE 
lessons and WOW, what an amazing response she had. The 
students of BGLC have been fantastic, many miles have been 
run, bikes have been ridden and exercises have been                     
performed.  Mrs Wiles has thoroughly enjoyed receiving                
everyone's work, the videos and pictures have put a smile on 
her face and it has been fantastic to see you all being so              
active.  Philip Chick and Joe Matthews have been keeping up 
their miles and speed whilst out running, still demonstrating 
speeds Mrs Wiles could only dream of!  Whilst Holly Lowe, 
Georgia Peake, Grace Ryan, Matthew Ford and Theo Coats 
have been covering some amazing distances through their 
walking and running.  Henri Herbert has completed his                 
activities through the love of his cricket, Milie Thompson 
through her gymnastics, Phoebe Robinson through her skills on 
the trampoline, Ava Addison through her beautiful dance skills 
and Ben Cox has been imaginative with his abilities and used 
juggling as one of his challenges. Students such as Max Johnson and Iris Warwick have also been including their siblings in 
their challenges which is awesome, whilst others such as Elizabeth Lawrie and Olivia Ramsell have sent me pictures with 
their pets helping participating in challenges too, there have been so many, Mrs Wiles is unable to mention you all.  Her 
classes have now been set a new challenge that is linked to the VE day 75th anniversary celebrations and she looks forward 
to receiving more videos and pictures of their work.   WELL DONE TO EVERYONE WHO TOOK PART! 

MESSAGES FROM POST 16 STUDENTS 
 

Me and Mum just wanted to say a huge 
thank you to you, Jo and the school. 
Your support is really appreciated.  

Can I say that the online work and 
Google classroom teaching and video 

classes have been excellent.  Thank you 
to everyone who has worked so hard on 
this to continue to support and help our 
children.  I work in a school myself and 

know this can sometimes be a thankless 
task, so THANK YOU!   

Thank you, it’s lovely to talk to you too 
and whenever I read your checking in 

emails, it always brightens my day! 
Thank you for keeping up to date 

with me, I appreciate it a lot. 

KINDNESS noun:  
 

1. The quality of being friendly, generous and considerate.  
2. The ability to not let horrible viruses stop us from being good to one another.  
 

When you choose to be kind, you make someone else feel like they matter.  After they receive your 
kindness, they will remember what you did.  Then they will pass it on to someone else and that person 

will too.  Soon the kindness makes its way around the world, all because you chose to be kind.       
Choosing to be kind to ourselves and others is the one thing we can control in a world that has been 

turned upside down.  Let’s keep being kind, even after things go back to normal. 



Year 7 Ruby Perry 
 

Ruby Perry has written a story entitled ‘Dream Connection’, which is going to be 
published in a book of short stories by a local publisher.  Ruby loves to read and 

write and the Youth Project she attends, suggested she wrote one.  It was chosen 
to be included and the book is called 'Escape Reality' by @FuzzyFlamingoDesign. 

The book has been put together in lockdown, as reading is felt to be a really good 
form of distraction. 

Ruby has also got through to the second stage of the 500 word CBBC writing competition!    WELL DONE RUBY! 

  

Becca Holmes, Year 12 has kept herself busy by painting her books and anything else she can find!

These look fantastic - well done Becca! 

Mythical creatures from Year 7 students! 
Year 7’s have been busy on an independent illustration activity, where they have created their own mythical creature: 

Molly Joe Sophie Will 

Olivia Joshua Tyan 

Her story is about a young girl who loses her mum and she has to move away, 
she begins to communicate through social media and is targeted by someone 
faking to be another girl of her age, who is actually a grown man.  The girl gets 

to the point of almost meeting the man, but has a dream with her mum              
warning her to not always believe what is on the screen.  



 Callum Porter Year 7 

Olivia Ramsell Year 7  

Georgia Peake Year 7 

Oliver Munn Year 9 

George Wilson Year 9 

 

 

Bethany Eames Year 10  

More fabulous home cooking! 

Amelia Norton Year 7 Matt Johnson Year 8  



 

T-shirt Octopus designs  

from our brilliant  
Year 7, 8 & 9 students! 

 

 Some more amazing art work from our 
Year 9 students’ Oriental Art project! 

Aanya Hudson 

Evie Stockhill Maddie Foggin 

Catherine Iredale Melody Payne Daniella Howard Amaris Imir 

Olivia Hartopp Charlie Birtwisle Charlotte  
Penlington 



The MATHS TEAM miss you! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 8’s were asked to investigate and 

create their own games that involved 

probability.   

Try Shayne Chandarana’s probability  

‘Stop or Dare’ game. 

 

 

 

Year 7’s were given some scenarios               

offering them different percentages of 

different amounts. Try and solve Annika 

Chouhan’s puzzling percentages. 

 

 

 



TYLER MARLOW AWARD WINNER! 
 

Tyler has received an award on Thursday 30th April for: 
 

 Best Judge for the Great British  
Pantomime Awards 2019/20! 

 

From November to February Tyler saw a large number of professional          
pantomime productions, reviewed them and went to a host of meetings     

and conferences. 
 

The awards were meant to take place in London the first weekend in May, 
however due to the COVID-19 situation were cancelled. They happen every 

year and are a big part of the festive tradition! 
 

WELL DONE TYLER! 

‘QUARANTINE CABARET SHOW’ performed by Year 12 Double Performing Arts and Media student  

TYLER MARLOW 

Below are a few snap shots from Tyler Marlow’s dress rehearsal for his show he performed on 11th April.  
 

About the show - Tyler sang the hits of and impersonated Frank Sinatra, Andrew Strong, The Blues Brothers, 
Tom Jones, Gary Barlow, Tina Turner and Elvis Presley! 

 

His show also included, pieces of stand up comedy, live music, impersonation and comedy songs! 

 

Tyler thoroughly enjoyed creating and performing the show, he said: 
"It was great fun and such a new experience to me!  I am used to performing in front of large live audiences, 

but this time it was just me and a camera!  I feel that during these tough times it is more important than  
ever to keep laughing and smiling, and hopefully this show does the trick!  

Thanks to everyone who tuned in, it truly was an honour." 

WELL DONE TYLER - you surely are a ‘One Man Show’ in the making! 



GEOGRAPHY 
 

Last term our Year 11 Geography 
students took part in an investigation 

into the sustainability of the                         
‘New Lubbesthorpe’ estate.  

They decided that the estate was, 
indeed, an example of sustainability.  

 

As it turns out the planning team for 
the development have won an 
award over recent weeks for                 

exactly that!    

 

Well done!  

GREENHOUSE POSTERS 
 

Year 8's have created posters about the greenhouse effect and 
climate change - due to the amount of words, some posters have 

just their images shown.  

Reece Gridley 

Evie Coombes 

Ava Addison Sophie Human 

Mrs Lovell, Attendance Officer at BGLC came in to the campus on  
Monday 4th May to help sort out the flower beds, taking weeds out etc.  

It’s so lovely that everybody is adapting and helping out in different ways!  

ADAPTING STAFF ROLES 



 

TIPS FOR PARENTS AND CARERS 



Many parents have now experienced four weeks               
of the challenge of how best to help children at home.              
It is a daunting prospect, but remember that teachers 

are continuing to provide learning programmes                 
remotely. Students at Brookvale Groby will be able             
to find all their learning resources and activities on 
their Google Classrooms. They may even have ‘live’    

lessons or recorded lessons on the Google Meets 
platform.  Parents can instead focus on supporting 

learning during this period.  
 

With this in mind, here are some tips: 

 HELP FOR PARENTS SUPPORTING  

THEIR CHILDREN WITH LEARNING  

Additional resources:  
Students can supplement their studies with learning 
resources from a wide range of sources. BBC Bitesize 

is a good place to start. 
 

Chunk the work:  
Instead of watching over your child to keep them on task, begin each day with a conversation about the  
work to be completed and together agree regular slots for them to show you what has been achieved.  

In the conversation you can discuss any learning barriers and help remove them.  
 

Reading:  
Secondary students might have extensive reading 

material. Those who are not engaged or who require 
additional support may find listening to audio books 
helpful. A timetable or routine may help, ensuring a 

small section is read daily.  

Social media: 
 It can provide a way of connecting learning between 

friends via a learning ‘group’ to discuss answers,                  
or to share related resources. Be alert to the dangers 
but do note the positive impact of working together 

virtually. 

Stay Positive:  
Don’t underestimate the importance of the role you 
are playing. See this as an opportunity to spend time 

together. Be flexible; stop when you need to and            
adjust accordingly. 


